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Kleinfeld receives 2008 Edith R. Bullock Prize for Excellence 
 

Judith Kleinfeld, psychology professor, director of the national Boys Project and co-director of the 
Northern Studies program at the University of Alaska Fairbanks, is this year’s recipient of the 
University of Alaska Foundation’s prestigious Edith R. Bullock Prize for Excellence. 
 
Ann Parrish, chair of the University of Alaska Foundation Board of Trustees, which awards the prize, 
made the announcement today. The foundation is the non-profit entity that solicits and manages 
private donations solely for the benefit of the university. 
 
Parrish said Kleinfeld’s contributions to higher education cover a large range of subjects and 
opinions, including controversial ones. She has done research on the high and distinctive cognitive 
abilities of Alaska Natives, studied the weaknesses of the former boarding school system and 
worked to help children with fetal alcohol syndrome, providing hope for children and their families. 
The professor researches her subjects with passion and keen insight, Parrish said. 
 
“She is a fearless investigator and candid commentator on many issues important to the times in 
which we live,” Parrish said. “The University of Alaska is lucky to have such a courageous academic 
in our midst." 
 
UAF History Professor and past Bullock Prize recipient Terrence Cole nominated Kleinfeld. “Dr. 
Kleinfeld has many, many achievements over the 

Award and the Emil Usibelli Award for Distinguished Research. Since 1984 she has written a column 
every other week on a variety of education and social science issues for the Fairbanks Daily News-
Miner and Anchorage Daily News. She is the author of five books and numerous articles. 
 
Two years ago she f
researchers, educators and writers concerned about the gap of boys in educational achievement. 
The U.S. Department of Education, state and local school boards are now rethinking roles and 
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conferences, where she has spoken on the problems of boys and the strategies that connect boys to 
school. 
 


